
In the coming weeks, we want you to 
give feedback on one of the biggest 
decisions our city will face in generations!

Find out more now at  
pncc.govt.nz/localwater

Government reforms are driving this. 
For the past decade, successive governments 
have talked about the need to change the way 
water services are delivered. Why? Cost, climate 
change, growth, and changing standards. The 
Government’s Local Water Done Well legislation 
requires us to create a plan for the future that is 
financially sustainable for our community. 

Scale is everything. 
The Government is keen to see councils working 
together to deliver water services. We’ve spent 
a few years figuring out the best options for 
Palmerston North. In the coming weeks, we’ll 
explain the options and costs to you.

Make sure you have your say.  

We’re asking for your feedback on who and how 
your water should be managed in the future. 



Who should 
manage water 
in the future?

Government requirements mean we need  
to create a long term plan for managing  
water in the future. It’s keen to see councils 
collaborate to manage water in the future  
to ensure water is affordable. 

We’ve got the options, and the costs,  
for you to consider in the coming weeks. 

This will be one of the most important decisions 
our city makes in generations – don’t let the 
opportunity to have your say go down the drain. 

That’s what we need you to tell us 
between mid-February and late-March. 

Learn more and sign 
up for updates at
pncc.govt.nz/localwater


